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JENNIFER MURRAY, M.D., PARTICIPATES IN LIFE’S A DANCE 

PENSACOLA, FL, MAY 4, 2015:  Medical Center Clinic is pleased to announce the participation of Jennifer 
Murray, M.D., in the 2015 Life’s A Dance event benefiting Covenant Hospice. Dr. Murray is a board-certified 
ophthalmologist with subspecialty training in corneal, refractive and laser surgery.  

The 7th Annual Life’s A Dance benefit will take center stage at Pensacola Saenger 
Theater on Saturday, June 20th. Local celebrities and cast members from ABC’s hit 
television series Dancing with the Stars will participate in the event. 

Medical Center Clinic is proud to support Covenant Hospice and participate in this 
great event. In recent years, Medical Center Clinic physicians, including Donald 
Dewey, M.D., Lakshmi Gopal, M.D., and Derek Jones, M.D., have all showcased their 
talents on the dance floor.   

Dr. Murray is proud to join these MCC physicians in raising money and awareness 
for Covenant Hospice. You can support Dr. Murray and Covenant Hospice by 
visiting: www.lifesadance.kintera.org 

“We are excited and eager to support Dr. Murray, and to support Covenant Hospice in this fun-filled benefit 
in our community,” states Theresa Wyatt, Associate Consultant, and Practice Management.  

To learn more about Dr. Murray, please visit www.MCCEyeInsitute.com, or call 850.474.8436. For more 
information about Life’s A Dance and to purchase tickets, please visit www.lifesadance.kintera.org. The 
proceeds from this event will benefit Covenant Hospice.   
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